
 

 

  

Repricing – Lump Sum Payments: Update 
 

This email provides an update to the March 12, 2019 notice.  Due to 

unforeseen circumstances, the lump sum payments that were originally 

scheduled for a check release date of 3/20/2019 are now scheduled for a 

check release date of 4/3/2019.  This will allow adequate time for 

programming, processing and quality control.   

We again apologize for any inconvenience this has caused and will 

continue to provide updates as we progress through our diligent efforts to 

correct the issue outlined in the March 12,02019 notice (also attached for 

your convenience) as quickly as possible.   

Any questions or concerns can be sent to: ppno@health.ny.gov. 
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